April 27th,2022
To All Members
The Japan- America Society of Osaka
President Hidetaka Yoshikawa

Information of the Music Event "Sky Co-starring" 
I hope that all is well with you.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.
The Japan-America Society of Osaka and the Consulate General of the United States in Osaka-Kobe are pleased to present a concert featuring the U.S. Air Force Pacific Band Big Band and the Japan Air Self-Defense Force Chubu Band.
Due to the limited space, the number of participants will be limited to 200, and if there are too many registrations, a drawing will be held. Each member may register up to one accompanying person.
We look forward to receiving your application.
In the case of a lottery, the drawing will be conducted on a per-application basis.
In the case of a pair application, only one person will not be selected.
Sincerely yours

・Date & Time: June 19, 2022 (Sun.) 14:00-16:00 (Registration starts at 13:00)
・Place: International Conference Hall, Osaka Chamber of Commerce and Industry 7F 
(2-8 Honmachibashi, Chuo-ku, Osaka)
Please use public transportation. Cars are strictly prohibited.
・Fee: Free for members/non-members
・Capacity: 200 people (if there are too many applications, the number will be determined by lottery)
Please fill out the form below and send it by Fax or Email by Friday, May 20.

We will contact you by May 31 (Tue.) to confirm your participation.
　
Fax 06-7632-6591　　　　　 Email jaso@takara-net.com
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※　If guest is a member, please tick the box

